Sent: Friday, May 15, 2020 9:00 PM

To: principal@yaraschool.net; leelab@yaraschool.net; RoZi KhAn

Subject: YIS - Online class (UKG) Initial feedback

Respected Principal, Coordinator and Teacher(s),

We would like to start with big Thank you for all your support during this lock down and the hard phases.

This email, is specific to Thank the efforts (so far) for the UKG-B Virtual class Teachers. The specific reason is that it is not an easy task to have them seated at one place in this age for atleast few minutes. The Teachers are doing a great job with much patience.

Keep going and hope we pass this pandemic soon. Take care.

Thanks and Best Regards,

Parent: Siraj

Kid: Fatheen Sirajudeen